
Submitter: Mary Guerena 

On Behalf Of: Myself 

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Oregon’s Vote By Mail system is a model for the rest of the nation.  It is a safe and 

age-old practice.  It makes voting more inclusive, making it more accessible to 

particular demographics.  It also makes voting easier for elderly and people with 

mobility issues.  Research shows the public favors this system and that the results of 

voting by mail are partisan-neutral.  Research from the Brennan Center for Justice in 

2020 showed that incidents of fraud associated with this method are rare.  Their 

study showed that best voting practices exist in states using vote by mail systems.  I 

am strongly in favor of Oregon’s vote by mail system.   


